
   
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £187.65 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Summer 2 
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Summer 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Another busy week at Welburn, with lots of activity for the staff getting 
ready to finish off this year and prepare for transitions in the last week of 
term. As usual we will want to change over to the new teachers, groups 
and rooms as much as we can so the children are prepared before the 
summer. We will be informing children in Week 6 and yourselves the 
week before. 
 
I am happy to tell you the contract has been awarded for the 
refurbishment works on the House, which have started! Once term 
finishes, the builders will immediately set to work on the excavations, 
hopefully minimising the impact next year. As things stand we are on 
track to reopen the House in September 2025! 
 
Happy weekend, hopefully not too much rain! 
 

 
 

Marianne 

Heads-up! 

Parent Workshops at  
Welburn Hall School 
 
Just before the half term break and in conjunction with the team at Daisy Chain, we held our 
first parent workshop. It was an extremely informative session that shared advice and 
research about autistic overwhelm, meltdown and shutdown; we certainly hope that attendees 
found it to be of interest. The plan is to do more of these sessions, so please keep reading our 
weekly newsletter for details.  
 
Daisy Chain work with Autism Central, who offer parent and carer 
support through a variety of activities and channels.  
 
Please click on this link here for current workshops open to parents  
and carers. 
 
Also included with this newsletter is the Autism Central handbook: 
 

Understanding autistic overwhelm, meltdown and shutdown  
A resource for parents and carers of autistic people –  
we hope that parents will find it of use. 

https://daisychainproject.co.uk/product/learning-workshops/


   
 

 

 

  

The North Yorkshire Inclusive 
School Sports Partnership is all 

about helping children and 
young people do more school 

sport and general physical 
activity. With this in mind some 
of our college students recently 

took part in a golfing session 
organised by them. 

 

Welburn Hall students 
competed against another 

school and came in 1st place!!! 
Each pupil undertook putting, 

chipping and driving challenges 
and then played two holes on 

the course.  
 

Well done to everyone who took 
part……FORE! 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
This term Upper Formal 4 have been learning about 
chemical reactions!  
 
In particular they’ve been investigating the release 
of gases when two chemicals are mixed together.  
 
The students decided to experiment with the 
carbonation of different fizzy drinks and how this 
impacts the amount of carbon dioxide released 
when reacting with Mentos.  
 
They had lots of fun and a few people may have 
gotten sprayed! (Never mix a Mento with Dr 
Pepper!) 



   
 

 

 

 
 
  

In Food Tech this week Pre-Formal 
had their own star chef who made 
chunky oven chips for everybody in 
class!  
 
Needless to say - they were absolutely 
delicious! 



   
 

 

 
 

Police & Parents Evening 
Pickering Memorial Hall 
Thursday 20 June, 6pm 
 
Pickering Community Support have organised the forthcoming Police &  
Parents Evening at Pickering Memorial Hall to give parents and carers  
the chance to connect with their local policing team. 
 

The main focus for discussion will be around anti-social behaviour, but also some of the other concerns 
facing young people today, such as THC/Spice vaping.  
 

This is a completely free event and all are welcome. 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) aims to 
ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, healthy 

and achieving. 
 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number: 0300 131 2 131 
Or see their website here: 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

Lower Pre-Formal have enjoyed starting  

their Oceans Project! 

 

They had a tuff tray of Cheerios and paint-coloured 

chia seeds to play with. 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

